
   
 

 
 

 
Official Sensitive 

 
6 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
Sixth Form Welcome Day 2025 – Tuesday 8 July 2025 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Sixth Form ‘Welcome Day’ on Tuesday 8 July 2025. During this 
day you will be given an insight into post-16 study, the transition from KS4-KS5, Sixth Form 
support on offer, information on next steps and destinations, sample lessons as well as the 
opportunity to experience the Sixth Form environment and meet the Sixth Form Team. 
 
The present Year 12 students are keen to welcome students into the Sixth form and will be 
inviting you into the Sixth Form area during the day.  You will be able to get to see other students 
in a friendly and informal atmosphere and join in the activities that have been organised for the 
day.  You should arrive at school by 8.30am and go directly to the main hall.  The day will finish 
at 1.30pm. It is a good opportunity to experience what the Sixth Form offers and have some fun 
as well.  
 
All students will have the opportunity to take part in sporting activities should they wish, this is 
not mandatory though. If appropriate, please bring appropriate clothing for sports. Also, if you 
are choosing a Sports based subject or Construction, please make sure you have suitable 
clothing. 
 
If you have not accepted a place at Hedingham and are still considering options, you’re 
welcome to attend to gain a further insight. 
 
To take part in the Welcome Day, you must please complete the electronic reply slip via the 
electronic link, or by scanning the QR code below. Please complete this by Friday 27 June: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ZFn4VbxNUd 
 
A Sixth Form Bursary form will be available shortly. We look forward to seeing you on 8 July. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Hyde 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZFn4VbxNUd

